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Dear committee, especially the 3 members who oppose this bill, 
 
I would like you to think of the terrified faces of the innocent first grade tiny children of Newtown, as well as the victims 
of Uvalde, Parkland, Columbine ,( the list goes on, for decades) when you are voting this bill out of committee. Also 
please thonk of the devastated families, loved ones and school personnel.  The shame of this country is that we put the 
outdated Second Amendment above the rights and safety of our most precious resource, our children.  Honestly, 
people, this is an absolute no brainer. If you say you are a Christian, or any person of faith, then there is no way you can 
vote against this bill and pray/answer  to our Lord and Savior, or any higher being. Honestly, I do not see how you can 
justify a no vote.  What would Jesus do??  
i don't know how you could even live with yourself if you vote against moving this bill out of committee. 
 
You may justify your no vote with that tired excuse “guns dont kill people, people do”  or “its a mental health issue”. 
Please do your due diligence research on this issue. Assault rifles are weapons of war.  
(And many of you do not support mental health legislation either, so that is that is a disingenuous and hypocritical 
argument) 
 
Please put our children before yourselves and your fear of the gun lobby and the money they supply to your campaigns  
 
Please 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Leslie Hamilton  
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